
The Clewer Initiative is running two County Lines Awareness Raising Sessions taking place on 
Wednesday 10th February and Saturday 27th February.  
 
County Lines is one of the most prevalent forms of modern slavery in our country. It affects the 
lives of young people and the vulnerable across the UK. This 2-hour course will raise awareness of 
county lines, focusing on the key facts, how it affects young people and how we might respond 
within our communities.  
 
The course will take place via Zoom and include a range of teaching, group discussion and the use 
of online resources.  
 
It is aimed at those who want to find out more about county lines and how we can help our 
children and young people to stay safe. 
 
Course Dates 
 
There are two course dates running in February 2021, each has a maximum of 15 participants so 
please ensure that you sign up as soon as possible to secure your place. Please find the Eventbrite 
links to sign up below (please note that these are two separate sessions so only sign up to one): 
 
Wednesday 10th February 7-9pm 
 
Saturday 27th February 10am-12pm 
 
Please do pass on these details to any contacts who might be interested in participating on either 
course. If you would like any more information about the courses, please email 
clewerinitiative@churchofengland.org  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/county-lines-awareness-raising-tickets-131477192823
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/county-lines-awareness-raising-tickets-131482823665
mailto:clewerinitiative@churchofengland.org

